
 

 
 
 
 

ב "פון תשסי כ"ד  
June 23, 2022 

To the dear members of our community, 

We hope this finds you and your families well.  

We would like to remind you how important it is for all eligible voters in our community 
to participate in the upcoming Primary Election.  

Early Voting will be from July 7th thru July 14th, and Primary Election Day will be on July 
19th.  

During Early Voting - Baltimore City residents may vote conveniently at the Police 
Training Facility (Park Heights Ave and Northern Parkway). Baltimore County residents 
have a few early voting options (including the Randallstown Community Center - 3505 
Resource Drive, Randallstown, MD 21133). 

On Primary Election Day one must vote at their designated polling location. 

On all voting days the polls are open from 7 am to 8 pm.  
 

Anyone wishing to vote by mail must request a mail-in ballot by July 12th and have it 
dropped off by July 19th. 

Those who miss the June 28th voter registration deadline, may register and vote during 
Early Voting and on Primary Election Day at the appropriate voting sites. In order to 
register at the polls you will need to bring along either an MVA issued ID, a utility bill 
addressed to you, or your bank statement.  

All election information for our community can be found at VoteInBaltimore.com.  

Help yourself, your family, and your community – please make sure to vote. 

Sincerely, 

 
Yaakov Hopfer on behalf of the Vaad HaRabbonim 

http://www.voteinbaltimore.com/

